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BY E-MAIL 

November 10, 2011 
 
Brad Randall 
President and CEO 
Norfolk Power Distribution Inc. 
P.O. Box 588, 70 Victoria Street 
Simcoe ON  N3Y 4N6 
 
Dear Mr. Randall:  
 
Re: Norfolk Power Distribution Inc. 2012 Electricity Distribution Revenue 

Requirement and Rates 
Board File No. EB-2011-0272 
 

On October 7, 2011 the Board issued Procedural Order No. 1 which provided a 
deadline for applicant interrogatory responses of November 14, 2011. 
  
On November 9, 2011, Norfolk Power Distribution Inc. (Norfolk Power) sent a letter to 
the Board which indicated that it had worked diligently to prepare responses to 
interrogatories received from Board staff and intervenors. However, due to the number 
and complexity of the interrogatories received, Norfolk Power requested an extension to 
November 28, 2011 to provide the interrogatory responses.  
 
The Board notes that one intervenor, Energy Probe, supported the request made by 
Norfolk Power in a letter dated November 9, 2011. 
 
The Board has determined that Norfolk Power’s request is reasonable and will grant the 
requested extension of the interrogatory response deadline to November 28, 2011.  
 
Yours truly,  
 
Original Signed By  
 
John Pickernell 
Assistant Board Secretary 
 
cc Mr. James Sidlofsky (Counsel for Norfolk Power Distribution Inc.)  
 Intervenors EB-2011-0272 


